
Andrea Gyger

From: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: FW: Rule making pertaining to Colorado mail ballots

 

From: Matt Jones [mailto:senatormattjones@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, August 14, 2014 11:23 AM 

To: Jessie Ulibarri 

Cc: SoS Rulemaking 

Subject: Re: Rule making pertaining to Colorado mail ballots 

 

To the Honorable Secretary of State Scott Gessler, 

I fully agree with Senator Ulibarri's email. Having been involved in the hearings as Vice-chair of the committee, 

his comments are accurate and I agree the changes cited would exceed the Secretary of State's rule making 

authority and directly conflicts with statute.  

 

Respectfully,  

State Senator Matt Jones 

303-718-7510 

mattjonesforcolorado.com 


